



A database of e-learning materials to promote inclusive education "Guide to Accessible Inclusion" Inclusion Story

Chapter 2
The Magic of Inclusion
(Teacher's Guide)



Chapter 2 The Magic of Inclusion

Teacher's Guide

In this chapter, the Mayor takes care of and helps Siu Chi, Siu Yong and Siu Oi in various ways. He provides them with various aids and helps them to integrate into the society. The Mayor demonstrates the right attitude and approach towards people with disabilities, showing us the integration and care in society. This story highlights the importance of assistive devices in changing lives and helping people with disabilities to integrate into the community. It allows students to understand the needs of people with disabilities and the importance of community inclusion.

Although Siu Chi, Siu Yong and Siu Oi have their talents, they sometimes feel frustrated because of their disabilities. They feel that they cannot be integrated into the city. The Mayor, who is smart and caring, is very upset about this. He decides to help the three children to integrate into the city.

Extended Question

- Why do Siu Chi, Siu Yong and Siu Oi-feel frustrated?
- What problems do they face in their daily lives?



One day, the Mayor came to Siu Chi's home. He brought Siu Chi a new wheelchair. The wheelchair is light and easy to use, and it is also easy for Siu Chi to move around the city. With the wheelchair, Siu Chi no longer needs help from others, and he is free to go wherever he wants.

Extended Question

• What does the Mayor bring to Siu Chi?

 How does this gift change his life?



The Mayor has brought Siu Oi a trained and intelligent guide dog who can help her avoid obstacles and lead her to wherever she wants to go. With the help of the guide dog, Siu Oi can walk around the city with confidence.

Extended Question

- What is a guide dog?
- How does the guide dog help Siu Oi?



At the same time, the Mayor found a sign language teacher to teach Siu Yong and other citizens sign language. Everyone learns to use sign language to express their feelings and thoughts. With this new way of communicating, Siu Yong is able to communicate better with his friends and family.

Extended Question

- What does the Mayor do for Siu Yong?
- How does this affect Siu Yong's life?



Since then, the lives of Siu Chi, Siu Yong and Siu Oi have changed a lot. They no longer feel isolated but begin to feel the warmth and friendship of the city. They begin to take an active part in the city and continue to use their talents to help those in need.



Extended Questions

- How do these aids and the learning of sign language have an important impact on the lives of Siu Chin, Siu Yong and Siu Oi?
- How should the society treat people with disabilities? Do you have any ideas or suggestions?

